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Dear readers,

In the last few weeks European supervisory authorities have achieved a number of significant developments in the
area of the European Markets Infrastructure Regulation (EMIR).

In particular, the regulators published the final Regulatory Technical Standards (RTS) focusing on margin
requirements for non-centrally cleared derivatives.

Simultaneously, the European Parliament progressed on the adoption of the Benchmarks Regulation, while the
European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA) advanced on the Level 2 measures under the Securities
Financing Transactions Regulation (SFTR) and the Benchmarks Regulation.

To follow up on these and other relevant regulatory changes affecting the derivatives / securities markets, please
check out the news listed below.

Sincerely yours,

Andres Prescher

Ansprechpartner:
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